Business Office Report
May 2025

Audit

It is that time again where we are starting preliminary fieldwork for our fiscal year end 2024-2025 audit. Our
auditors will be in our offices the week of June 9th to begin testing our federal programs with the rest of the
fieldwork to take place in September. Our business office will be working on gathering all necessary information
throughout the month of May.

June Board Meeting

Reminder that we will have our June budget hearing at 3:30 on June 12. The regularly scheduled meeting will
start at 4:00.



